
September News & Events

Do to unforeseen technical difficulties, we are combining Septembers news and events as an insert in Augusts 
Newsletter. Sorry for any inconvenience this causes.

A meeting was held at Monirae's in Pennellville. About 25 Members attended. Thanks to Monirae's for having us and 
all the members who attended!

There are no roads open to Redfield yet! This is being worked on and the members will be notified if/when they get 
opened.

We are still receiving tremendous feedback from the Veterans ride. There have been articles in the papers and the club 
received some special thank you letters. 

Winners from the newsletter contest will appear in the October Newsletter. Thank you to all who participated!

We would like to thank Lee Adams for donating a welder to the club. Thank you Lee, we will put it to good use.

Also, a thank you goes out to Buck's for donating the seasoning we used for the Landowner's Dinner. It make's 
everything all the more tasty!

50/50 - $35 - won by Bob Moore who donated $25 back to the club. Congrats Bob and thank you!

Some important dates to remember:

Sept. 5, 2015 – Redfield Old Home Days, 5pm – we are looking for as many riders as we can to join us in the 
parade. If we want to get trails open, we need to show them what we are about and that we would like for them to be a
part of our trail system. It will help us and it will help them. If you can join us, line up is at 5pm. We plan on meeting 
on the Osceola side of the bridge in Redfield, at the corner of Rte 17, in the parking area for the reservoir. Parade 
starts at 6pm. This should be fun!

Sept. 18, 2015 – Work Detail, 11am, Club House- this is to get things set up for the Bull Chip Bingo/ATV Drawing 
Event. All the help we can get will be appreciated. Thank you in advance.

Sept. 19, 2015 – Meeting, 11am, Two Guys, Central Square – this is, believe it or not, the final meeting of the 
season. The year has gone by way too fast. We had a lot of things get accomplished, the biggest being the Veteran's 
Ride. Thank you all for another great season. Stay safe!

Sept. 19, 2015 – Bull Chip Bingo/ATV Drawing Event, 12:30-2:30 – final ticket sales, 3pm. - let the plopping 
begin! Drawing for the 4 wheeler will be held after the plopping has ended.
Be sure to get your tickets for either of these events soon, supplies are running low. Good luck to all ticket holders!!

Sept. 26, 2015 – Night Ride, 6pm, Club House – come see the trails at night and help support the United Friends of
Homeless Animals, donation of $5 is requested, leaving at 6:30pm, hot dogs on return, the old fashion way.

October 3, 2015 – Worker's Dinner, 6pm, Kasoag Lake Park – all you workers out there who have worked hard all
riding season to keep the trails up and running, campgrounds a few steps closer to being complete, helped get through 
some major events by shedding some blood, sweat and tears, then please join us for a wonderful evening of food, fun 
and best of all friendship! Oh, and music from the Still Kickin Band. Maybe we will have a visit from the 3 Bi@#&'s 
again this year and hopefully no one will have to figure out the coffee pot (right Steve, Mary & Dave).

Until next time, please go here and sign Patti Ritchie's petition on her website: www.ritchie.nysenate.gov  (I did!)

http://www.ritchie.nysenate.gov/

